
 

 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2021 

 

Dear Manon 

Scrutiny of annual report and accounts 2020-21 

Thank you for your letter of 22 October which was discussed and noted in Committee on 3 
November.  

The Committee Members were content to receive an in-year update, in April 2022, on progress on 
socio-economic benchmarking with regards to Commission staff.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Committee Chair 
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